
 
 
 
 
OCTOBER 29, 2007 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 21/07 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
PRE-EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION (PEME) PROGRAM:  ADDITIONAL 
CLINICS IN CEBU, PHILLIPINES. 
 
 
Your Managers are pleased to announce the approval of additional clinics in the Philippines.  
They are located in Cebu.  They are regional branches of clinics in Manila which have already 
been approved.  Relevant contact information is as follows. 
 
• Maritime Clinic for International Services, Inc. 315-317, Second Floor, Sy Bldg., Pres. 
Osmeña Blvd., Brgy. Sta. Cruz. Cebu City, 6000 Philippines. Tel: +63 32 255 3173, Fax: +63 
32 254 6104.  Contact person: Ms. Judy Jaen Co, R.N.  E-mail: jaen.co@maritimeclinic.net. 

• Physicians’ Diagnostic Services Center, Inc. 110 F. Ramos St., Corner Junquera St., 
Cebu City, 6000 Philippines. Tel: +63 32 254 1778, Fax: +63 32 254 3707. E-mail: 
pds_cebu@yahoo.com. 
 
 
For further information regarding the Club’s PEME program, please refer to the Loss 
Prevention section of the Club’s website at www.american-club.com.  Or contact Dr. William 
Moore, Senior Vice President of Risk Control for Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc. at +1 212 
847 4542 or william.moore@american-club.com. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
        THE AMERICAN CLUB 


